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US 41 (Broad Street) at US 98 Pedestrian Improvements 405600-2-52-21

Project Details
Work Type Pedestrian

Improvements
Phase Completed
Limits US 41 (Broad St)

at US 98 (Ponce
De Leon Blvd)

Project Start January 2019
City Brooksville
County Hernando
Road Broad St

Ponce De Leon
Blvd
US 41
US 98

Construction
Cost

$139,000

Estimated
Completion

Spring 2019

Contractor Cone & Graham,
Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Austin Petersen
  352-848-2653
  Austin.Petersen@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
THIS PROJECT WAS FINAL ACCEPTED ON FRIDAY, FEBRUARY
15, 2019. 

This project includes the construction of a new pedestrian crosswalk
and modification of the traffic signal at the intersection of US 41
(Broad Street) and US 98 (Ponce De Leon Boulevard) in Brooksville. 

Motorists can expect daytime lane closures Monday through Friday
from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

The work is anticipated to finish in the spring of 2019.  


